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Deegan with the Runner Up Shield and Ruby with her Champion trophy 

Small Schools Athletics Carnival 

Congratulations to all our students who participated so enthusiastically and with 
great sportsmanship at the athletics carnival last Friday. Hargraves was named 
runner up to champion school,  Ruby Colley was the Junior Girl Champion and 
Addison Colley was the runner up to Senior Girl Champion. Great effort everyone. 

Weekly Principal’s Award 

Damian Turner 

For a very mature attitude to learning 

Damian received a $10 Book Club voucher as 
his reward 

Students of the Week  

 

R-Jay McKenzie 

For  

Improved participation 
in the reading program 

 

 

Maddison Gatland 

For 

Excellent work in 
reading and writing 
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TERM 3—2021 CALENDAR 

NB: The school will be travelling to Lue PS on Friday 20 August for a Science Day—Covid rules will apply 

Zone Athletics Carnival 

Congratulations to Addison, Katalia, Ruby, Damian and Deegan 
who qualified to attend. We wish them the best of luck. 

Science Day at Lue School 

The whole school will be attending Lue School on Friday 20 
August as part of Science Week activities. 

Travel will be by Terry’s bus. We will be leaving school when the 
first bus arrives, so the Hill End road bus run children will need 
to be brought to school by 8:15am. We will pick up the Mudgee 
Road children on the way. We will be back in time for the after-
noon bus run, dropping off the Mudgee Road children on the 
return trip to school. 

Current Covid Rules 

Thank you to all our families for abiding by the current rules to 
help us return to normality as soon as possible. If a parent HAS 
to come into the school they MUST sign in and out using the 
QR code on the office door and comply with mask wearing 
requirements.  

Students should not attend school if unwell, even with mild 
symptoms of COVID-19. Anyone who is unwell with COVID-19 
symptoms will need to get tested and self-isolate until a 
negative result is received. 

Sporting Schools—Tennis 

This term Nathan Wilkins has returned to 
instruct the children who always enjoy his 
lessons. Despite the cold weather, the 
children have been very engaged in the 
lessons and have been revisiting the fore-
hand stroke and the volley. Tennis lessons 
will continue  during Terms 3 and 4 
thanks to the Sporting Schools Program. 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Even though a big part of the Jeans for Genes Australia campaign 
is to raise much needed funds for the Children's Medical Research 
Institute, at the core, they’re hoping to raise awareness.  

One long-time committee members, Jane Roberts, had the 
lovely idea of creating denim reading cushions for Hargraves 
Public School. 

Thanks to the generosity of Mudgee Art House and Kayt Dickson 
these adorable little faces got to dab on denim to make the 
patchwork cushions.  

Thank you to Mudgee Art House for your generous donation of 
art supplies to give an extra splash of colour to Hargraves Public 
School. Thank you to Kayt Dickson Dressmaking for snipping 
and snapping and miraculously piecing Hargraves Public 
School painted denim offcuts into classroom reading cushions.  

(From the CMRI Facebook page) 

Head Lice 

A reminder to parents to check your child’s hair for signs of our 
little friends. 


